PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION STEAP Grant Building Committee EAST GRANBY, CONNECTICUT

MEETING MINUTES June 12, 2024

Attendees: Keith Antiuk, TJ Barresi, Marc Dlugolenski, Erika Fairlie, Rick Granger, Patrick McKenney, Alicia Van Neil

1. <u>Design Meeting with Barresi Associates:</u>

- **A.** Discussion about shifting doors to middle of courts to prevent someone from walking behind players playing.
- **B.** Discussion regarding low fencing between pickleball courts to prevent balls from going from one court to another.
- **C.** Discussion about drainage and shifting the grading to have water flow east and west away from the existing driveway. We do not want to saturate the ground near the existing driveway.
- **D.** Discussion regarding re-grading being limited to the court area and not future court areas.
- **E.** Paved paths shall be 6 ft wide, reduced from 12 ft.
- **F.** Pickleball and basketball court shall be aligned. Take away area for future putting green. Aligning courts will reduce the paved walkway.
- **G.** Conduits will be added to go under paved paths.

2. STEAP Committee next steps:

- **A.** Barresi Associates will update drawings for submission to the wetlands commission. There will be a zoom meeting on June 20th with Wetlands.
- **B.** After wetlands approval the STEAP committee will meet with DPW regarding site prep and millings to be used for the project.
- C. TJ Barresi is in contact with the town engineer regarding the RFP for bidding.